
Nobody under 18 should be voting in any city, county, state, federal election. Voting for school district elections may affect school 
bond bills. 16 year olds on average do not pay property taxes vs renters that contribute and owners that do. I do not think it is 
appropriate for a 16 year old to be deciding school board members which are in control of the school budget and bond requests. I 
oppose and I hope that you oppose too. They can wait 2 years to vote. Let them worry about voting for high school president and 
hopefully learn some civics in the process. 


